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I am writing to challange prposed law of decreasing leverage from 100 to 10. This would certainly make
it a lot harder for the little trader to be able to participate in the Forex Markets. I sincerely hope that this
does not pass and that the CFTC will give this considerable thought. I really believe that there would be
a lot less traders and much smaller amounts of trades.
Please do not pass this regulation.
Sincerely,
Sandi Rosenau


